
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

November 1, 2021 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Governing Board Delegates to elect 

the Riverside County Committee on School District Organization members will be held on 

Monday, November 1, 2021. Live streaming of the meeting will be available online.  

Public comments must be submitted in writing by 3:00 pm on November 1, 2021, via email 
to Jessica Villa at jvilla@rcoe.us.  

For more information, call Jessica Villa at (951) 826-6526. 

Date Posted: October 28, 2021 

Posted at: 
Riverside County Office of Education, Riverside Office 
Riverside County Office of Education, Murrieta Office 
Riverside County Office of Education, Indio Office 
Riverside County Office of Education Website 
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